From: Ralph Hollmon

To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fw: BRONZEVILLE ADIVSORY COMMITTEE
Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 10:39:25 AM

Chris, my home address is 3281 N 46TH Street, Milwaukee, WI. 53216. Below is my
statement to Mayor Barrett.

Mayor Barrett, It is with mixed emotions that | submit my resignation as a member of the Bronzeville Advisory
committee, | will serve until you make a new appointment. As you know, | have recently retired from the
Milwaukee Urban League ( MUL ), therefore, | would like to recommend that you appoint Dr. Eve Hall, new MUL
President and CEO to represent the Urban League on the committee.

MUL is committed to helping revitalize Bronzeville and Dr. Hall will continue that
commitment as a member of the committee. It has been an honor and pleasure serving on
the committee, with your leadership and Alderwoman Coggs | feel confident that we are on
the verge of a real transformation in Bronzeville.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve and you have my best wishes for every success in the
future. Ralph.
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